
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Matthew RYAN <matthew.o.ryan@multco.us> 
Date: Fri, Jul 19, 2013 at 12:42 PM 
Subject: Fwd: City of Portland Westside Maint IGA Proposed Amendment 
To: Tom HANSELL <tom.j.hansell@multco.us> 
 

Tom, 
The attached IGA amendment has been reviewed and is approved for 
submission to the BCC for its consideration or routing for signatures as the 
case may be.  Thanks. 
 
 
Matthew O. Ryan 
Assistant County Attorney 
Office of Multnomah County Attorney 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
Tel: 503-988-3138; Fax: 503-988-3377 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email transmission may contain confidential and privileged information. 
The information contained herein is intended for the addressee only.  If you are not the 
addressee, please do not review, disclose, copy or distribute this transmission. If you have 
received this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately 
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